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September 16, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Partial Operation Plan Change of International Freighter Routes due to Novel Coronavirus 

(As of September 16, 2022) 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to the ANA Group. 

Please kindly be informed of ANA’s October operation plan for freighter and cargo-only flights, utilizing 

passenger aircrafts, as follows. 

We shall make every effort to further enhance our services while your understanding and cooperation is highly 

appreciated. 

 

< Note > 

 

１． Applicable period: October 1 ~ 29, 2022 (Japan departure base) 

 

２． Applicable flights: Freighter, passenger aircraft operated cargo-only flights  

For further details of the operation schedule for the freighters, passenger aircraft cargo-only flights, and 

passenger flights during the subject period, please kindly refer to the following URL;  

 

➢ Freighter flights; Click here → URL 

➢ Passenger aircraft cargo-only and passenger flights; Click here → URL 

 

 

*Memo;  

- Above operation plan / schedule is subject to relevant government authorities’ approval. 

- Indicated aircraft type may change without prior notice due to the condition of operation day. 

 

Should you have any inquiry, please kindly contact the sales in charge. 

 

 

< End of document > 

ANA CARGO NEWS 

 

https://www.anacargo.jp/ja/news/upload/2022/0916/97ad6edad50483deb8f4be2bf4bdabf228fb3570.pdf
https://www.anacargo.jp/ja/news/upload/2022/0916/10%E6%9C%88%E6%97%85%E5%AE%A2%E4%BE%BFr4.pdf

